OUNSTA challenges you to a PENNIE WAR during the whole month of February!
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Pennies for Patients is being sponsored by the Ohio University National Science Teachers Association in support of The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society.  
All the proceeds will go to the research of Blood Cancers and alleviating the financial stresses of the families of patients.  
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The Penny drive is for ALL college of Education Organizations and Students.  
Materials for the drive will need to be picked up by an organization representative January 26th at 9pm in McCracken room 316.  
The money that is raised will be collected each Monday at 8pm in McCracken room 316 to keep a running total of what organization is in the lead.  
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A prize will be given to the organization that raises the most money at the end of the month!
For further questions please contact ohiouniversitynsta@gmail.com
LET THE GAMES BEGIN!!!

